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LD1109 is unlikely to impact gun violence, as existing laws already aim to prevent it. 
If current "Yellow Flag Law" regulations are not being enforced as intended, 
additional legislation may not be effective. Criminals will get what they want one way
or another, this law would only impact law abiding citizens. By trying to enact this 
law you are making criminals out of someone who today is not a criminal. The state 
would be stealing money from Mainers’ pockets, do you really believe that if they sell
large capacity magazines they will get what they paid for them.
As legislatures for the citizens of Maine you need to protect our rights and lifestyles 
against these out of state lobbyists pouring money into Gun Control which is what 
this is. This should NOT pass committee


